
 
 

 

May 28, 2025 

 
 

Notice of Laundromat Service Closure 

 
Thank you very much for your continued support for Sheraton Okinawa Sunmarina Resort. 
 
Please be advised that the laundromats and dryers will be temporarily closed during the 
following period due to equipment upgrades.  
 

【Closure Period】 
In the Main Tower: June 16, 2025 (Monday) – June 20, 2025 (Friday) 
               *Please use the laundromat in the South Tower (3rd floor). 
               *Please ask the front desk staff for the access key to the South Tower 

 when using the laundromat. 
In the South Tower: June 23, 2025 (Monday) – June 27, 2025 (Friday) 
                *Please use the laundromat in the Main Tower (2nd floor).  
 
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and we appreciate your 
kind understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
 

Sheraton Okinawa Sunmarin Resort 
General Manager 

 


